Commission Minutes

August 1, 2019 the 25" day of the July term of Court
Commissioners Present: Bob Senninger, Tim Selvey, David Botts

Tim Selvey made a motion and David Botts seconded to approve the agenda. Roll call vote was unanimous.

Bob Senninger made a motion and Tim Selvey seconded to approve the minutes of July 29, 20109.
Roll call vote was unanimous.

Alisha with the DMV Office visited with the commission on several topics. She verified that the commission
wished to keep the DMV in the Courthouse if the current office wins the state bid. She asked for a letter from the
commission to go with the bid that would highlight the benefit of the DMV being in the Courthouse.

She also asked permission to post signs on the fences where the air conditioning unit are located. The signs would
state that the DMV is located in this building. Permission was granted.

APM pest control will beginning spraying the first Monday of every month beginning August 5, 2019. They will be
spraying the Courthouse, Justice Center, Jail and Health department.

Ron Gold met with the commissioner in reference to bringing in Shawnee trail road in to the County of
maintenance. Mr. Gold was doing the leg work for Darrel Meadows and the Meadow Summit Subdivision. The

Commission gave Mr. Gold the information on how the process works for bringing in a road. Shawnee Trail road is
located between 1240 and 1238 in the Buck Prairie road district.

Commission adjourned at 10:30



